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I Oppose this change. 

 

Most people get up and go to work / school in the dark, and come home from work / 

school also in the dark in the winter, which is already on Pacific Standard Time as it 

is. This proposed change wouldn't change that at all. 

 

The proposed change would mean that sunrise would be ridiculously early in the 

summer (before 5am), and it would be dark sooner in the evening. Most people want 

more light in the evening to be able to do things and enjoy the summer evenings after 

work, not more daylight in the extreme early morning when they're sleeping. 

 

What people want is permanent Daylight Savings Time, NOT permanent Standard 

Time. 

If it's too hard for politicians to figure this out, and figure out how to make permanent 

Daylight Savings Time work, voters need to vote out the current politicians and find 

some new ones that are competent, not make the wrong change, that the majority of 

people do not want, simply for the sake of appearing to have done something. 

 


